
September 30th, 1931.

0. M. Stfwart, Esq. ,
Students Christian Association, 
Str thcona Hall,

Dear Kr. Stewart,

.1th reference to the tolqgraa addressed 
to F. B. Hivers and sent by you under ny signature, asking 
the Heverend Dr. Jacks to speak during Reunion Week, I
hope you have a favourably reply, but in this connection 
let me point out that while the telegram Is signed by 
at your request on behalf of the Association, Dr. Jacks 
will look to me for hie

me

I wish to have theexpenses.
assurance from you that your organization will pay his 

1 have always said that the University could 
not assume any financial obligation in this connection.
expenses.

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal


